
Chris Shamy’s Testimony 

 

Dear House Federalism Committee,  

 

I would like to enter my testimony in favor of House Bill 178 into the official record.  

 

Here is my testimony: 

 

Chairman Becker, Vice Chairman Stoltzfus, Ranking Member Miller and members of the House 

Federalism Committee, thank you for this opportunity to testify on this wonderful legislation, 

House Bill 178.  

I took an oath when I enlisted into the U.S. Army. I also took an oath when I became a city 

councilman. A part of that oath was to defend and uphold the United States Constitution. You, 

as Representatives, have also taken an oath, and as a part of that oath, you swore to uphold 

the same Constitution.   

As a part of our Constitution, we all know that the Second Amendment guarantees that our 

government(s) will not infringe upon our right to keep and bear arms. Therefore, I stand in 

support of House Bill 178. 

Thank you for your time and consideration to my point of view as you consider this law. Now, go 

and fulfill your oath, and uphold the Constitution of the United States of America! 

Thank You, 

Chris N. Shamy 

 

 


